WESTERN

AREA BOARD HEADQUARTERS

HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES BOARD



WMcC/HP

5 July 2001

Dr R Fulton
Medical Director
Altnagelvin Health & Social Services Trust
Glenshane Road
Altnagelvin
Londonderry

Dear Raymond

As we agreed, I raised this issue for discussion at the recent CMO/DPH meeting. Dr Campbell indicated that her CMO update was already at the printers and therefore it would be difficult to include anything within it. Knowing this, it was suggested that I would write to each of my Director of Public Health colleagues who would then take responsibility for drawing the issue to the attention of any relevant paediatric settings within their respective Boards.

I enclose a copy of the letter which I have sent to them and I have also taken the liberty of copying to them the articles which you helpfully sent to me. I hope you do not mind my suggestion within the letter that anyone who wanted more detailed discussion might contact you for further information.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Dr W W M McConnell
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Enc

RF - PSNI



098-071-220

